Alpine School District Special Education Department and the Utah Parent Center present:

PARENT NIGHT

Parents of students who are currently or potentially receiving special education services for disabilities are invited to attend.



Thursday, March 21, 2013 6:30-7:30 p.m. Legacy Elementary, Media Center 28 East 1340 North American Fork, UT

Topic: Strategies for Parents of Students with ADHD

Dr. Ellie Young, a professor at BYU, will be our presenter for the evening. She has been a credentialed school psychologist for almost 25 years. Dr. Young currently has a private practice where she has worked with many children with ADHD and coordinated interventions with their parents. Her presentation will focus on learning what aspects of ADHD make it difficult for students to complete homework, understanding how working memory and executive functioning skills contribute to education, and implementing strategies for parents to help their students find greater success in school.

If you have any specific questions you would like addressed at the meeting, you are welcome to email Dr. Young at ellie young@byu.edu.

Please come join us!

Contact Kim Jones, Coordinator of the Special Education Parent Night, with any questions: 801-610-8718